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HART, CALLEY, GIBBS & KARp, P.C.
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELLORS AT LAW
307 NORTH WASHINGTON STREET
ALEXANDRIA, VIRGINIA 22314-2557
HARRY P HART —
MARY CATHERINE H. OIBBS TELEPHOME (703) 836-5757
HERBERT L. KARP FAX, (703) 548-5443
hegk.law@verizon.ner
May 19, 2006

Ms. Eileen Fogarty, Director

c/o Mr, Richard Josephson, Deputy Director
Department of Planning & Zoning

City Hall, Room 2100

Alexandria, Virginia 22314

Re:  Special Use Permit #2005-0042
Virginia Paving Company, 5601 Courtney Ave.

Dear Mr. josephson:

P.B2-82

OF COUNSHE.
CYRIL D. CALLEY

ROBERT L. MURPHY, 2001

In response to the concerns that were made by the community during the public
meeting held on May 15", Virginia Paving Company requests that the above-referenced

item be rescheduled from the June Planning Commission docket to the September

Planning Commission docket, In our continuing commitment to be a good neighbor,
Virginia Paving feels it would be appropriate to discuss its application and the extensive
environmental testing already completed in more detail with the Community so that there

is a better understanding of our operations and the benefits to the community from
approval of our SUP application.

We look forward to continuing to work with your office over the summer.
Very truly yours,

Mary Catherine Gibbs

cc:  Mr. Dennis Luzier, Assistant District Manager, Virginia Paving Company
Mr. Mark A. Schiller, District Manager, Virginia Paving Company

Mr. Jay Cruickshank, Vice President Legal and Safety, Lane Construction Corp.
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